
Chair of Trustees Announcement

“I have had over six wonderful years with Spark Inside and 
as I come to the end of my term, I will be handing over the 
reins to a new chair. We have an exceptional board and 
I have huge confidence in Vicki Cardwell, our new CEO. I 
have known Vicki for a number of years and I know she is 
the  best person to take Spark Inside into its new phase, 
post our founder, Baillie, stepping down. 

I am confident that the new chair is coming into a position 
which is challenging and exciting in equal measure but 
with a great support structure. Vicki has hit the ground 
running, particularly with Covid-19, and we have seen 
Spark Inside navigate and innovate in challenging 
circumstances keeping young people at the heart of our 
mission. 

I will continue to be a champion for Spark inside, both for 
the charity and the team. Spark Inside gets into your blood 
and I am delighted that it will remain in mine.”

- Roma Hooper OBE, Chair of Trustees at Spark Inside 
2014-2020

Spark Inside are now seeking a new Chair of Trustees; to 
find out more and apply, visit the Peridot website.

http://bit.ly/3jRhqgp

